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Walkers/Car Riders

Arrival and Dismissal Procedures

Perry Hall Elementary School’s arrival/dismissal plan provides for a safe, orderly and effective process for our students.  Several staff members are on duty both in the morning and afternoon directing the children where to go.  We ask your cooperation in following these procedures to ensure the safety of our students and their families:
· Please drop your child off in the parking lot, by the curb indicating DROP OFF ZONE, in the morning.  They will follow the sidewalk to the school and enter through the back double doors near the learning cottages.  If you are walking your child into the building, please park on Joppa Road, not in our parking lot, and follow the sidewalk into the building.  We ask that you say goodbye outside of the doors and not enter the building.  We have plenty staff members on duty to assist your child in finding their classroom.  

· As walkers and car riders are dismissed, they will walk on the line on the blacktop to the basketball courts.  We will release students to the parents by the pavilion or from the basketball courts only.  If you wish your child to be released by the pavilion, please write a note letting us know your intentions, and your child will be given a special pink tag to wear on their book bag.  
· Parking is allowed on the school side of Joppa Road or in the Outback shopping center. Local businesses ask that you do not park across Joppa Road in the parking lot of the small shopping center.

· All cars enter and exit the parking lot in a SINGLE line.  The teachers will unload and load three cars at a time.  Please be sure students exit on the curb side of the parking lot.
· Cars will then exit the parking lot and make a right turn only onto Joppa Road.

· If your child is not in the basketball court when it is your turn, we ask that you re-enter the line of cars and circle around again.

· Parents whose cars are parked in the lot will need to wait until there is an opening in the circle in order to pull out and pick up their child at the basketball courts.  Please do not try to pull out of a parking space while our car line is moving.  
We ask that every parent follow these procedures and request that whenever your child is picked up by someone that may not be aware of these procedures, you take the time to share this information.  In addition, if you wish to change your child’s regular routine, a request must be made in writing.  The Office is not able to make dismissal changes after 2:00 PM.  This is for your child’s protection and safety.

In closing, we remind our families that in order to build responsibility in our Great Gators, and for additional safety reasons, our students need to take all necessary materials for homework with them at the end of the school day.  Classroom and office doors are locked after hours for security purposes.  Children will not be allowed back to classrooms for forgotten items.

Thank you for helping us and supporting our community in keeping our students safe.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call 410-887-5105.
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